Golden Agri-Resources response to a report on sustainable palm oil standards by Forest Peoples Programme, Sawit Watch and TUK Indonesia

22 June 2013

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Golden Agri-Resources to respond to the following:

-      Press release: “Sustainable Palm Oil: Marketing Ploy or True Commitment? New Research Questions Effectiveness of RSPO Standards”, Forest Peoples Programme, Sawit Watch and TUK Indonesia, 7 November 2013

-     Report: “Conflict or consent? The oil palm sector at crossroads” Forest Peoples Programme, Sawit Watch and TUK Indonesia, November 2013

Golden Agri-Resources sent us the following response.

· Golden Agri-Resources (GAR) believes that multi-stakeholder collaboration is the best way to achieve solutions for sustainable palm oil production

· We have taken the lead to conserve High Carbon Stock forests through our Forest Conservation Policy (“FCP”) and are focused on developing a strong platform to find solutions to conserve the forests, create much needed employment and ensure long-term sustainable growth of the palm oil industry which is a vital part of the Indonesian economy
· The Company has launched a Social and Community Engagement Policy (“SCEP”) which builds on GAR's FCP to ensure a holistic approach towards GAR's sustainability commitments
· Similar to the multi-stakeholder approach that GAR has taken in developing the FCP, GAR has engaged NGOs like The Forest Trust (TFT) and other stakeholders to give their inputs for the SCEP and Yield Improvement Policy. GAR also conducted consultations with the Government of Indonesia and local industry

· As part of our SCEP, we commit to actively promote and support the responsible and  peaceful resolution of any conflicts involving GAR operations

· Together with our partner TFT, we will be working with local NGOs, communities and relevant stakeholders to find amicable solutions to the situation in Silat Hulu in PT Bangun Nusa Mandiri.

